
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 July 2007 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided to write a letter to the Transport and Greenspace Unit to note its appreciation in the 
improvement in the number of requests for service in relation to streets maintenance, lighting, 
footpaths, street signs and grass maintenance. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


